
LEYM QUAKER 
VIGIL FOR PEACE

Saturday, June 14 is the date of the military parade in Washington, DC, costing 
taxpayers millions of dollars at the same time as Congress is considering a bill that 
would eliminate millions of citizens from medical coverage, cut nutrition programs, 
and in general remove safety net services for vulnerable people. The Quakers here 
in Ashland want to express our opposition to the expensive, tax-supported parade. 
Our plan is to hold a respectful, nonviolent public vigil across the street from the 
Convo Center, and for Friends that want to, to walk down to join the No Kings Rally 
downtown. Please let your Quaker Values shine through in your messaging. 
Sign-making materials will be available in the Alumni Room starting Thursday. 

14
JUNE

No Kings Rally 
in Ashland

Friends are Invited to Bear 
Witness Against Militarism 
and Inequality

12:30- 
2:00PM


